
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Cheryl Cuthrellcherylcuthrell@mail.com

Date: 3/28/2017 1:02:38 PM
Subject: Re: April 11

​Cheryl, the Senate is scheduled to be on furlough that week. He will not be here on the 11th. We are planning 
to attend the state convention in October.

Danny


From: Cheryl Cuthrell 
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 12:15 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: April 11 
 
I know the calendar is still in flux for April 11.
The South Carolina Women are coming to Columbia.
 
If the Lt Governor be in Columbia we would love for him to catch up with us there that day.

Cheryl Teague Cuthrell
 
Republican Activist -
 
864-335-8094 - Home
 
864-270-0907 - Cell
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